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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING THE PROPOSED SKID PURCHASE 
 

 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public meeting regarding a SKID PURCHASE will 
be held on Thursday, June 1, 2023 at 5:30 PM at the City Hall, 150 N McKenzie 
Avenue, Gillett, Wisconsin, to discuss the proposed USDA project for purchasing a 
skid with the public.  City officials will be present to explain the purchase and 
assist in answering any questions.   
 
 
At the above time and place, all interested persons will be given the opportunity to be heard. 

 
BY ORDER OF THE COMMON COUNCIL 
 
 
       Chelsea Anderson, Clerk 
       150 N. McKenzie Avenue 
       Gillett, WI  54124 
 


